

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

Memorandum
Office of Councilmember
Rae Gabelich, Eighth District

R-36

Date:

March 20, 2007

To:

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

From:

Councilmember Rae Gabelich, Eighth District

Subject:

AGENDA ITEM: Creation of additional Dog Park in Long Beach

The Dog Park at Recreation Park and the Dog Zone on the beach between Argonne and Quincy avenues are both very successful. They attract dog lovers from throughout the City and the region.

Many dog lovers who live in the western and northern portions of the City have requested an opportunity to have a dog park closer to their neighborhoods.

Due to the success of our existing Dog Park and Dog Zone, and because of the demand for additional open space and recreational opportunities for our residents and their dogs, I would like to request the City Manager to look into developing an additional Dog Park in the western half of the City.

Recommended Action:

Request City Manager to work with the Parks and Recreation Commission to identify possible park locations and report back to the Council on the feasibility of creating an additional Dog Park in the western half of the City.